
 

Yaxham CE VA Primary School 
Fire Safety amendments due to reduced occupancy  

May 2020 

 
Due to the movement of groups within school we will need to ensure that all staff and children are aware of the emergency 
evacuation procedures in their classroom base. Please take time to familiarise yourself with the procedure and evacuation route 
before commencing work 
 
Fire drills will continue to be held as normal with social distancing measures in place. A fire drill will take place in the first week 
when more pupils return. 

Unoccupied 
areas 
 
 
 
 
Roles and 
responsibilities 
during 
evacuations 
 
 
 
Assembly points 

Use of the log cabin will be limited. This will be checked at the end of lunch when children will have access to use 
the toilet  

 
 
 
 
 
Responsibilities during this period remain unchanged 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Assembly points remain unchanged  

 
 


